
   

    

 
DISCLAIMER: The subject matter of this announcement is provided for informational purposes only. Any and all data is 
obtained from internal and external sources believed to be true and accurate at the time of publication. Forward-looking 
statements derived from such data should not be taken as guarantees of future performance, nor should they be relied 
upon as fact. KWE is not responsible or liable for any inaccurate information contained herein, and under no obligation to 
update forward looking statements except as required by applicable security laws. 
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Israel Shuts Down Airspace Amid Rising Tensions 

• Due to recent security developments, and in line with directives from aviation authorities, the 
Israel Flight Information Region (FIR) airspace has been officially closed. 

• As a result, all flights to and from Tel Aviv have been suspended until further notice. 
• This airspace closure affects all inbound and outbound flights connecting to Israel. 
• KWE will continue to closely monitor the situation and provide updates as more information 

becomes available. 
• Additionally, flights to and from other parts of the Middle East and Asia are being rerouted to 

avoid the airspace being affected. 
• Customers with shipments routed through the impacted regions may experience delays or 

changes in flight scheduling. 
• For questions regarding specific shipments or routing alternatives, please contact your local KWE 

representative. 

                   KWE is closely monitoring the situation and will keep you informed of any changes 


